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January 14, 2013 
 
 
 
VIA RESS AND COURIER 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
 
Re: EB-2012-0002 – Responses to Interrogatories 
 
Attached please find OPG’s responses to interrogatories.  This response package is 
organized by issue rather than intervenor as required by Procedural Order #1.  As such 
the package not only contains responses to interrogatories submitted by intervenors, 
but also responses to Board Staff interrogatories which were previously filed on 
December 7, 2012.  This package includes responses to all interrogatories except SEC 
6, 13 and 20.  OPG is actively working on the answers to these three questions and will 
respond as and when the responses are complete, but in any event no later than 
January 16, 2013.  
 
As noted in my letter of December 7, 2012, certain of the interrogatories would benefit 
from updated financial information, particularly those dealing with pension and OPEB 
costs based on the actual discount rates to be established at the end of 2012.  Prior to 
the oral hearing, OPG plans to file an update to its evidence to reflect material changes 
and will update the relevant interrogatory responses at that time.  This will be done in 
February 2013. 
 
Also included are non-confidential versions of two responses, L-2-2 AMPCO-7 and L-1-
7 SEC-5, for which OPG is seeking confidential treatment of parts of the responses in 
accordance with Rule 10 of the Ontario Energy Board’s (OEB) Rules of Practice and 
Procedure and section 5.3 of the Board’s Practice Direction on Confidential Filings.  
Confidential versions of these responses and OPG’s reasons for seeking this treatment 
are transmitted under separate cover. 
 
 

Garry M. Hendel 
Director (Acting) 
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Two paper copies are provided with this letter, as per Procedural Order #1. OPG is 
also submitting this document on the Regulatory Electronic Submission System 
(“RESS”).  Intervenors have been sent electronic copies via email. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
 
 
 
Garry M. Hendel 
Director (Acting), Ontario Regulatory Affairs 
Ontario Power Generation 
 
Attach 
 
cc:   Charles Keizer (Tory’s) via email (no attachments) 
 Carlton Mathias  via email (no attachments) 
 EB-2012-0002 Intervenors via email 
 


